
From: Priester, Nicole <NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/29/2014 2:01:24 PM
Subject: RE: Sen Alexander

I do not have an official request for Governor Haley to attend the Safe Harbor ribbon cutting of House 
for Domestic Violence victims on Tuesday, July 8 at 10:00 AM. Will you please ask Sen. Alexander to 
pass more information along?

Nicole Priester
Scheduler | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
(803) 734-5151
NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2014 10:34 AM
To: Priester, Nicole
Subject: FW: Sen Alexander

Have we received anything on this?
Thanks, KV

-----Original Message-----
From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Wednesday, April 23, 2014 7:36 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Sen Alexander

Good morning !!! Hope you are well and enjoying your week away from "us"!!!
The Safe Harbor is planning ribbon cutting of House for Domestic Violence victims on Tuesday July 8 
at 10 AM. My understanding is Governor made contact about attending.
If that IS the case , can we look at the other things she has requested to do here in Oconee County ? 
? She has mentioned 2 plant tours. I'll be pleased to be coordinator
Just give a call or can visit next week .... Many Thanks,
Thomas

Katherine Veldran
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
803-767-7583
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